
   

 

TO   : NEWS EDITORS 

FROM : MPUMALANGA DEPATMENT OF EDUCATION 

DATE : 06 FEBRUARY 2014 

   MEDIA ADVISORY 

SUBJECT: MEC MHAULE TO DONATE SCHOOL UNIFORMS TO 
DISADVANTAGED LEARNERS 

The MEC for Education, Mrs Reginah Mhaule will donate school uniforms to 
underprivileged learners in the Kwaggafontein area in an occasion scheduled for 
14 February 2014, Kwaggafontein Plaza in the Thembisile Hani Local 
Municipality at 10H00. 

This donation is made in collaboration with Kwaggafontein Plaza and the Kwagga 
Taxi Association who have made it their duty to find out about any movement of a 
learner on their premises during school hours.  

At the occasion of the announcement of Grade 12 results, the MEC presented a 
special award to Kwaggafontein Plaza for the role they are playing in ensuring 
that learners are in class learning every day. 
 
“Kwagga Plaza is one of the institutions that stand out in keeping with the 
President’s call that learners need to be in class learning. They have declared 
that children of school going age must not be seen loitering in that plaza during 
school hours”, said the MEC. 

   
The schools that will benefit from this donation are Ntokozeni , Mgwezane, Mafu, 
Somthongweni, Sindawonye, Vukani, Phaphamani, Phumzile, Hluzingcondo,  
Masizakhe, Matjika, Vumabesaba. 
 
 
The media is invited to this event. 
 
 Issued by the Communication Directorate. For more information contact Mr 
Jasper Zwane at 083 743 1804 or j.zwane@education.mpu.gov.za  
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